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Further to your information request FOI/EIR 23/24-389, please find your question and our response 
below. 
 

Request:  
Q1. How many electric vehicle public charging outlets or chargepoints have you installed in your local 
authority to date that are classed as on-street residential chargepoints, located in residential streets or 
areas? Please provide figures to the nearest possible date and include the month and the year the figures 
correspond to. 
 
Q2. For Question 1, how many on-street residential charging outlets or chargepoints have you installed to 
date in your local authority that have been adapted specifically for disabled users? Please provide figures 
to the nearest possible date and include the month and year the figures correspond to. 
 
Q3. For Question 1, how many on-street public charging outlets or chargepoints are positioned in 
disabled parking bays?  
 
Q4. For Question 1, how many of the on-street residential chargepoints in your area adapted for disabled 
users conform to the BSI’s latest accessible charging specification? Please provide figures to the nearest 
possible date and include the month and year the figures correspond to. 
 
Q5. Does your electric vehicle charging infrastructure strategy include specific considerations for elderly 
and / or disabled users? 
 
Q6. Do you provide any additional support for disabled or elderly users wanting to access public 
chargepoints for electric or plug-in hybrid vehicles, such as charge-point assistants or roaming charging 
services? 
 
Q7. Do you support or provide marketing tools to residents to make finding charge point services easier, 
such as charge point booking or journey planning technologies? 
 

Response:  
1.Zero – East Cambridgeshire District Council is not responsible for on-street charging, as this would fall 
under the remit of Cambridgeshire County Council.   
East Cambridgeshire District Council provides public charging outlets / points within Council owned car 
parks only. 
2. n/a 
3. n/a 
4. n/a 
5. The Council does not have an EV strategy 
6. No 

7. Yes – see links: https://www.eastcambs.gov.uk/content/electric-vehicles 
https://www.eastcambs.gov.uk/content/car-parks-and-parking 
https://www.eastcambs.gov.uk/content/visitor-car-parks-and-parking 
 
 
This concludes your request FOI/EIR 23/24-389. 
 
If information has been refused, please treat this as a Refusal Notice for the purposes of the Act.  

https://www.eastcambs.gov.uk/content/electric-vehicles
https://www.eastcambs.gov.uk/content/car-parks-and-parking
https://www.eastcambs.gov.uk/content/visitor-car-parks-and-parking


 

 

 
If you disagree with our decision or are otherwise unhappy with how we have dealt with your request in 
the first instance you may approach foi@eastcambs.gov.uk and request a review. A request for review 
must be made in no more than 40 working days from the date of this email. 
 
Should you remain dissatisfied with the outcome you have a right under s50 of the Freedom of 
Information Act to appeal against the decision by contacting the Information Commissioner, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow SK9 5AF. 


